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bio.inspecta Pty Ltd, mandated by q.inspecta, is pleased to announce that the Public 

Comment Draft Report for the assessment of the Western Australia enhanced greenlip 
abalone fishery is now available for comments by previously engaged stakeholders for a 
period of 30 days.  

 
The MSC provides a set of guidelines and templates to assist in the transfer of 

information between stakeholders and Conformity Assessment Bodies. Please use 
“MSC Template for Stakeholder Input into Fishery Assessments v4.0” here for 

submission of your comments.  
 
Any claim/s or claimed error/s of fact regarding the Public Comment Draft Report 

for this fishery assessment must be accompanied by objective evidence in support 
of the aforementioned claim/s. Following receipt of comments from stakeholders, 

bio.inspecta Pty Ltd will consider all available information and make a 
determination on whether the fishery should be certified. Following this 
determination, the final report will be made available.   

 
Should you wish to submit comments please complete the relevant section of the 

above template and return it to us no later than 17:00 UTC on 12/May/2022.  
Comments should be sent to seafood@bio-inspecta.com  
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ANNOUNCEMENT: RELEASE OF PUBLIC COMMENT DRAFT REPORT 
 

https://www.msc.org/docs/default-source/default-document-library/for-business/program-documents/chain-of-custody-supporting-documents/msc-template-for-stakeholder-input-into-fishery-assessments-v3-0.xlsx?sfvrsn=89ee4e3b_4
https://www.msc.org/docs/default-source/default-document-library/for-business/program-documents/chain-of-custody-supporting-documents/msc-template-for-stakeholder-input-into-fishery-assessments-v4-0.xlsx?sfvrsn=ff477696_4
mailto:seafood@bio-inspecta.com

